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Thomas, Rebeca

From: Petre, Lori

Sent: Monday, April 16, 2018 1:48 PM

To:  

Cc:  

Subject: Important Direction Regarding Reporting Use of NTXIX/XXI Funds

Attachments: 837IP Supplimental Post Pay Information - Adding NTXIX XXI Funds.docx; Post 

Adjudication File Supplimental Post Pay Infomration NTXIX XXI Funds.docx

AHCCCS has been exploring options for obtaining NTXIX/XXI funding sources on applicable “State Only” encounters. 

At this time we have determined that we want to require this information but allow the RBHA’s flexibility in this 

reporting and will be expanding the use of the Post Adjudicated File and 837I/P options previously defined for 

Structured Payment/E Prescribing DAP and SUD Funds to also cover these situations.  

AHCCCS will also be developing a policy outlining these reporting requirements and establishing reasonable timeframes 

for the update of this information by the RBHA’s. 

In the interim we would like RBHA’s to begin tracking and reporting this information for dates of service on and after 

7/1/2018.   

Please refer to the updated versions of the attached documents for the new reporting definition and let us know if you 

have questions.  Thank you. 


